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Special Photo Wrap-up Edition 
So much has happen since last Friday; I thought I should give everyone 
a quick photo update (I promise to keep the words to a minimum).  Many 
people e-mailed me pointing out that I asked everyone to save the date for 
homecoming next year, but forgot to mention the date. Oops, my bad.  I 
guess I got so into all of the exciting homecoming activities I forgot about the 
date.  So here it is. 
  

Northern Homecoming 2010 and 60's Football 
Reunion 
Friday & Saturday - October 1st and 2nd 2010 
  

Nurses Pinning 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Founders Excellence 
  

  
Graduation 
  

  
 
 
 



New Provost 
  

Dr. Rosalyn Anstine Templeton will be the new 
Provost and Vice Chancellor of Academic Affairs 
for MSU-Northern.  She will be on campus for the 
May Board of Regents meeting but her first official 
day at MSU-Northern will be June 14. 
  
  
  
  
  
  

 
  

New Classroom Furniture 
  

  
This summer eight classrooms will be outfitted with 242 new tables and 
chairs, and we will also replace 140 chairs in the Brockmann center labs.  
These upgrades are the result of the Academic Facilities Fee. 
  

Youth Built House Got Moved 
  



  
The house constructed by the Youth Built students is being moved to Rocky 
Boy, where it will be finished. It will replace a home that caught on fire earlier 
this winter. Thankfully, the family was not home when the fire began, but the 
family lost all their belonging, including the new furniture that was purchased 
just the weekend before. 
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